
Subject: RE: Fern St. Issue
Date: Mon, 3 Oct 2005 12:24:48 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Susan Howard" <Susan_Howard@dnv.org>, "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>, "Alan Nixon" <Alan_Nixon@dnv.org>,

"Angila Bains" <Angila_Bains@dnv.org>, "Dennis Back" <dback@dnv.org>, "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>,
"Linda Brick" <Linda_Brick@dnv.org>, "Lisa Muri" <lisa_muri@dnv.org>, "Maureen Jones" <Maureen_Jones@dnv.org>,
"Maureen McKeon Holmes" <Maureen_McKeonHolmes@dnv.org>, "Mayor Harris" <Janice_Harris@dnv.org>,
"Nathalie Valdes" <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>, "Richard Walton" <richard_walton@dnv.org>,
"Shana Burrows" <Shana_Burrows@dnv.org>, "Sue Mitchell" <Sue_Mitchell@dnv.org>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>

 A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST.
 
This  issue should be addressed as part of a far more comprehensive
approach than is possible through Jim Cuthbert's motion.
 
The residents have formed an organisation which will and should address
all issues in a comprehensive manner. They will be assisted by our
planning staff. 
 
The guidelines for the negotiations will be "all for one and one for
all". Rather than deal  with issues in isolation from one street or one
house to the next, resulting in divide and rule,  the diminution of
liveability and leave the residents at the mercy of the developers, the
whole affected area should be treated as one. 
 
Jim Cuthbert's motion will therefore constitute nothing more than
throwing a monkey  wrench  into the  process.  It may well be that such
a barrier should be built but there is surely more to this whole issue
than building a barrier.
 
Ernie Crist 
 
 
 
 Susan Howard 
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2005 11:02 AM
To: Agnes Hilsen; Alan Nixon; Angila Bains; Dennis Back; Ernie Crist;
James Ridge; Linda Brick; Lisa Muri; Maureen Jones; Maureen McKeon
Holmes; Mayor Harris; Nathalie Valdes; Richard Walton; Shana Burrows;
Sue Mitchell
Subject: FW: Fern St. Issue

 

 

________________________________

From: Jim Cuthbert 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2005 11:50 PM
To: Susan Howard
Cc: 'dmcleod@angel-restoration.com'
Subject: RE: Fern St. Issue

You're more than welcome Susan.

 

Forwarding your email to council@dnv.org would communicate your support
to the rest of Council before the Oct 3rd debate (#7 on the agenda).
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Please note there is a public input period from 7-7:30pm prior to each
Monday night Council meeting.

 

Jim. 

 

Jim Cuthbert MSc. RPBio.

Councillor

District of North Vancouver

355 West Queens Road

North Vancouver, BC

V7N 4N5

604-924-3690

fax 604-924-3695

 

 

________________________________

From: Susan Howard
Sent: Wed 9/28/2005 12:00 PM
To: Jim Cuthbert
Cc: 'dmcleod@angel-restoration.com'
Subject: Fern St. Issue

Hi, Jim

Having received the notice of motion regarding Highway 1 noise abatement
measures my husband and I want to thank you for taking an interest in
our neighbourhood.  If the provincial Ministry of Transportation does
decide to install the noise buffers it will have a major impact on our
comfort level at home.  As we are unsure of what is going to happen on
Bruce Street any decrease in stress level will be greatly appreciated.  

 

I will keep in touch on the Fern Street Neighbourhood issues and thanks
again for your support.

 

Also, thanks to David for his continued hard work to try and resolve
these problems.

 

Sincerely

 

Susan Howard

1530 Bruce St.

North Vancouver, BC  V7J 1H8
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